
From: NYS Workers’ Compensation Board - Office of General Counsel 
<wcbny@govqa.us> 

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 3:14 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: [Records Center] FOIL Records Request :: F000025-012125 

 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 

 

Dear Elena Sassower, 

I have been advised that you recently called the New York State Workers’ Compensation 
Board’s (Board’s) Office of General Counsel Office of General Counsel, asking for a status 
report on your FOIL Request, FOIL No. F000025-012125. 

The Board received your request, and on January 21, 2025, acknowledged receipt of your 
request and advised that a status update would be provided on or before February 19, 
2025. 
  
Please be advised that the processing of your FOIL request remains ongoing, and that you 
will receive a status update on or before February 19, 2025, pursuant to the Board's original 
acknowledgement and to Public Officers' Law § 89(3)(a). 

In all future correspondence relating to this request, please refer to the assigned FOIL 
Number.  

Thank you, 

Brian Hamm 
FOIL/Records Access 
NYS Workers’ Compensation Board 
328 State Street, Schenectady, NY 12305 



(518) 486-9564 | OfficeofGeneralCounsel@wcb.ny.gov 
http://www.wcb.ny.gov 
  
Confidentiality Notice: All contents of this message, including any attachments, may be 
confidential and/or legally privileged. Contents are intended for the recipient only. Any 
other use, dissemination, or disclosure is unauthorized. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message and any attachments 
immediately. 
  
  

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Records Access Center 
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